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I am glad to live in a state where we are making progress in cleaning up harmful 

diesel pollution from cars and trucks. Oregon’s Clean Truck rule is critical for cleaning 

up dirty diesel pollution from big trucks, vans, and buses and protecting our health. 

 

Please do not delay the implementation of Oregon’s clean truck standards. I know 

that some truck makers don’t like these rules. But our health and the health of our 

neighborhoods is is negatively affected by these diesel trucks. We need to get rid of 

dirty diesel and invest in clean, zero emissions trucks ASAP. 

 

Thank you. 

 


